
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 May 2006 

8. NEW BRIGHTON ROAD AND FLEETE STREET - PROPOSED NO STOPPING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Traffic Engineer seeking the Board’s approval for the 

installation of a no stopping restriction on the south-western corner of Fleete Street and New Brighton 
Road. 

 
 The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the southern side of New Brighton 

Road commencing at its intersection with Fleete Street and extending in a westerly direction for 
a distance of 15 metres. 

 
 2. That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the western side of Fleete Street 

commencing at its intersection with New Brighton Road and extending in a southerly direction for 
a distance of 26 metres. 

 
 


